Capture Memories of Japan / Photo competition

Submit your photos to the Consulate-General of Japan in Melbourne.
Winning entries will be featured on the Consulate’s Facebook page!

We welcome all photos that showcase your experience of Japan.
Entry Reference

1. Theme

“Memories of Japan”
2. Entry Period

The competition starts on 1 April 2016 and ends on 30 June 2016.
3. Conditions
- You are only eligible to enter this competition if you:

(1) live in Australia; and

(2) your entry is your own work.

- Photos must NOT be larger than 1 MB and must be in a JPEG format. You may submit up to two photos to the
competition.

- Please email the photo with your full name and address to the email address below:
meljapan@mb.mofa.go.jp
4. Successful Entries

Winning entries will be displayed on the Consulate’s website (http://www.melbourne.au.emb-japan.go.jp/) with credit
given to photographers, and the best photos will be added to the Consulate’s Facebook page
(https://www.facebook.com/CGOJ.Melbourne) as cover photos.

By participating, entrants consent to their photos being used in official Consular publications without charge.
5. Enquiries

Information and Culture Section
The Consulate-General of Japan in Melbourne

Telephone: (03) 9679 4510
Email: meljapan@mb.mofa.go.jp
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